
From:
To: Oksana Newmen
Subject: FW: File Number 03224004
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 5:26:00 PM

From: 
Sent: October 21, 2024 12:21 PM
To: ONewmwen@rockyview.ca
Subject: FW: File Number 03224004

Presumably there will be adequate set-back of development to allow for a future widening of
Glenmore Trail.

Poor planning of the Hanson Park development has made future widening of Glenmore Trail in
that area  virtually impossible without very significant disruption of development that, for
some strange reason, has already been permitted .

Ed Harding 
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